
Department of Food Engineering and Technology , Tezpur University 

Date: August 31, 2020  

NOTICE 

Personal Interview for admission to M. Tech. in Food Engineering and Technology  

(Non-GATE category) 

 

The candidates who have submitted application for admission into M.Tech. in Food Engineering 

and Technology through non-GATE category for the academic session 2020-21 should note the 

following important points: 

1. Candidates will be shortlisted based on the marks in the qualifying examination (70% 

weightage) and performance in the personal interview (PI) (30% weightage). The marks of the 

qualifying examination refer to the overall marks (percentage) of the final examination or till 

prefinal examination (whichever is higher). 

2. The candidates who have submitted their qualifying or prequalifying examination documents 

on TU admission portal on or before 31st August, 2020 will only be considered for PI.   

3. The PI will be held online on 10-09-2020 and 11-09-2020 from 10:30 AM onwards via 

Google Meet platform.  

4. The candidates must make their own arrangement for appearing in online PI through video 

conferencing.  

5. The time slot and Google Meet link for the PI will be communicated to all the candidates 

through the contact information provided in their application form. 

6. All the candidates are requested to confirm their participation in the PI through an email at 

fettu.admission@gmail.com latest by 05:00 PM on 08-09-2020 and should also provide the 

formula for conversion of CGPA to percentage. 

7. The candidates who confirm their participation in the PI on or before the due date (08-09-

2020, 05:00 PM) will only be considered for appearing in the PI. 

 

Sd/- 

Head 

Dept. of Food Engineering and Technology 

Tezpur University 


